
Ref. 163   Rome, 8 July 2022 

Ms. Maria Grapini 
Vice President 
IMCO Commission 
European Parliament 

Dear Vice President Grapini, 

On behalf of FederUnacoma, the federation of manufacturers of machinery 

and components for agriculture and landscaping that is a member of 

Confindustria, I would like to invite you to the 45th edition of EIMA 

International, the exhibition of agricultural machinery held at the Bologna 

exhibition centre from 9 to 13 November.  

After the brilliant result of the 2021 edition, which was held in a health 

emergency, the agricultural machinery exhibition aims to confirm its leadership 

this year in terms of the quality of the technologies on display. With its 14 

specialised sectors and five themed halls, EIMA offers the most advanced 

artificial intelligence systems for every type of processing and every agricultural 

model.  

It would therefore be a great honour for us to have you at EIMA and to 

inform you that on 11 November we have organised a session dedicated to 

European parliamentarians on the subject of specialised agriculture. There will 

also be a guided tour of the exhibition halls and targeted meetings with 

experts, industry representatives and the press (as per the attached 

programme). 

Hoping you will join us in Bologna, I would like to remind you that, should 

you wish to stay in the city, the Federation would be honoured to host you at 

one of the hotels reserved for us.  

For organisational reasons, please send a reply to Marco Pezzini (Secretary 

for Community Affairs - marco.pezzini@federunacoma.it), and/or Ludovica 

Garbarino (Secretariat of the Presidency and Management - 

ludovica.garbarino@federunacoma.it). 

Thank you for your attention, and best regards. 

The President 
ALESSANDRO MALAVOLTI 


